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8th March 2024 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

RED NOSE DAY – FRIDAY 15th MARCH 2024 
 

Next Friday we will be holding a non-uniform day, where children can come to school wearing 
anything red or with a Red Nose Day theme. We will have staff located on each main gate with 
collection buckets if you would like to donate to this fantastic cause or children can hand donations 
directly to their class teacher in a sealed envelope.  This is an entirely voluntary donation and there 
is no obligation to do so – the only thing we must do is HAVE FUN!  
 
Since Comic Relief started in 1985 many millions of pounds have been raised for this amazing cause 
and the money is used to help poor and disadvantaged people in the UK and the world's poorest 
communities. 
 
We look forward, with your help, to a wonderful day, and to raising lots of money for this great cause. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 

        
Mrs A Northrop & Mr S Cope 
Heads of School  
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 


